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SCHEDULE 14 Regulation 17

FEES FOR NOTIFICATIONS AND APPLICATIONS UNDER THE GENETICALLY
MODIFIED ORGANISMS (CONTAINED USE) REGULATIONS 2000
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Description Fee

(a) (a)  Notification of intention to
use premises for the first time for
the purpose of undertaking activities
involving genetic modification under
regulation 9(1)

£230

(b) (b)  Notification of an activity
involving genetic modification in class
2 under regulation 10(1), except a
notification to which paragraph 4(1) or
paragraph 5(1) of Schedule 10 applies

£440

(c) (c)  Notification of the intention
to use premises for the first time for
the purpose of undertaking activities
involving genetic modification under
regulation 9(1) at the same time as
notification of an activity involving
genetic modification in class 2 under
regulation 10(1)

£440

(d) (d)  Notification of an activity
involving genetic modification in class
3 under regulation 11(1), except a
notification to which paragraph 4(2) or
paragraph 5(2) of Schedule 10 applies

£475

(e) (e)  Notification of the intention
to use premises for the first time for
the purpose of undertaking activities
involving genetic modification under
regulation 9(1) at the same time as
notification of an activity involving
genetic modification in class 3 under
regulation 11(1)

£475

(f) (f)  Notification of an activity
involving genetic modification in class
4 under regulation 11(1), except a
notification to which paragraph 4(2) or
paragraph 5(2) of Schedule 10 applies

£550

(g) (g)  Notification of the intention
to use premises for the first time for
the purpose of undertaking activities
involving genetic modification under
regulation 9(1) at the same time as the
notification of an activity involving

£550
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genetic modification in class 4 under
regulation 11(1)

(h) (h)  Notification of an activity
involving genetic modification of
organisms other than micro-organisms
under regulation 12(1)

£440

(i) (i)  Notification of the intention
to use premises for the first time for
the purpose of undertaking activities
involving genetic modification under
regulation 9(1) at the same time as
notification of an activity involving
genetic modification of organisms
other than micro-organisms under
regulation 12(1)

£440

(j) (j)  Notification of additional
information under regulation 15(3)

£330

(k) (k)  Application for the written
agreement of the competent authority
under regulation 18(2) where the
application is made after a notification
has been submitted pursuant to
regulation 9(1), 10(1), 11(1) or 12(1)

£330
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